
PUBUCWORKS 

MOTION 

The Bureau of Engineering (BOE) has conducted a field investigation assessing the 
condition and stability of a slope abutting Broadway near 3660 and 3830 North Broadway in the 
Lincoln Heights neighborhood. At this location, soil and debris from the slope have covered a 
portion of the sidewalk and the road itself BO E's investigation also found that the dislodged soil 
has built up along a stairway at this site and displaced fencing along the stairway. Soil and debris 
have also covered part of the retaining wall along this street segment and the retaining wall is 
damaged and constructed of deteriorating wood. 

This buildup of dirt and debris is a hazard to pedestrians and drivers and it is imperative 
the City take adion to quickly return this street segment to a proper condition. BOE has referred 
this site to its Hillside Slope Stability Program to evaluate permanent repairs. As a temporary fix, 
BOE is recommending that the soil and debris on the sidewalk, stairway, and road be removed and 
the fencing along the stairwell be repaired. 

I THEREFORE MOVE that the Bureau of Engineering and Bureau of Street Services, with 
the assistance of the Department of Water and Power, be instructed to report back with a plan and 
timeline for restoring the segment of Broadway near 3660 and 3830 North Broadway to a proper 
condition in a timely manner. 

I FURTHER MOVE that the City Administrative Officer, with the assistance of the Bureau 
of Engineering and Bureau of Street Services, be instructed to identify funding to restore this 
segment of Broadway. 

Councilmember, 14th District 
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